
The Chiltern & The Brook Surgeries 
Watlington and Chalgrove 

 

DROP IN FLU Clinic 
 

Monday 7th October 2024 
 at Chalgrove (8.30am – 2.00pm) 

 
They include: 

• everyone aged 65 years and over 

• everyone under 65 years of age who has a medical condition/at risk , including children and babies 
over 6 months of age 

• all pregnant women, at any stage of pregnancy 

• everyone living in a residential or nursing home 

• everyone who receives a carer’s allowance, or are the main carer for an older or disabled person 

• all those living with someone who has lowered immunity due to disease or treatment 

• all frontline health and social care workers 

 

*Please DO NOT come to the surgery if you have 
COVID symptoms or are unwell* 

 
 

There will also be a Covid Vaccination clinics, strictly by appointment 
only on 15th and 16th of October and 22nd and 23rd October. Please 
telephone us to book an appointment time. (You can have your flu 

vaccination at the same time if you wish). 
 
 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/flu-vaccination-who-should-have-it-this-winter-and-why/the-flu-vaccination-who-should-have-it-and-why-winter-2023-to-2024#conditions

